
Getting things done – Riverside Drive
#dundeewestend
Recently, the traffic safety bollards in the middle of Riverside Drive, just
north of the Botanic Garden, were damaged – apparently struck by a vehicle –
see photo :

I reported this, at the request of residents, to the City Council and am
grateful for the prompt response to put them back in place.

The council has further advised :

“Tayside Contracts (is) … going to replace them within the next month with
new highly reflective bollards, but they’re back up for now.”
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